
Hi Dave, 

 
I saw the article about Cosetta's request for a stormwater waiver in today's STrib.  I would like to express 

my opposition to granting a waiver.  Given all the city/public support he's received so far -- especially the 
living wage exemption, he should be expected to comply with this very important requirement.  It's unfair 

that he should get a stormwater management break when all others have not; besides it's a really bad 

environmental precedent to set. 
 

I strongly urge you and other Council members to vote against the requested waiver. 
 

Thanks, 
Carol (Swenson) 

 


